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I oppose this. This is a blatant way to lock down voting and I want to remain proud of 

Oregon's balance of power here.  

 

I have used and appreciated the ballot vote system the 10 years I have lived here 

and have used it to read the pamphlets over and make educated decisions on the 

county and state level.  

 

I can verify they got my ballot, and my signature confirms it. Most of the time, the 

ballot is verified through the Oregon ID system. If you have an Oregon ID, you pay 

state taxes, which means you get the right to vote for a system you pay into.  

 

Stop this childish behavior in our State Capitol please. We elected adults, not 

petulant children. We expect common sense and logic / facts to dictate our laws to be 

balanced for everyone living in our great state, from heavy left to heavy right.   

 

As a Veteran that spent three years deployed to Iraq, I oppose this bill. I have been 

injured in combat, and have been blown up by 42 IED's for this great country. I bled 

for the my fellow Americans to have a choice presented to them for their government 

to work for us.  Choice and the freedom to choose. Mail Ballot Voting was something 

we relied on while overseas, and Oregons mail in ballot standards are the highest in 

the country! 

 

We look out for ourselves, and I want it to stay that way. Mail in ballots provide a way 

for people that cannot make it to be informed and make informed decisions for their 

county and state government officials.  


